
      

The Crossley Heath School 
Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA 

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG 
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk 

 

 
An “Outstanding” School – Ofsted 

Crossley Heath School Academy Trust Limited • Registered company number: 8225755 

 
www.crossleyheath.org.uk @crossleyheath crossleyheath 

 

8 May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Music department Ypres (Belgium) visit – Expression of interest 

I am pleased to inform you about an exciting concert tour visit that the Music Department would 

potentially like to offer. The visit will be to Ypres in Belgium and will involve students who regularly attend 

our Music extra-curricular groups.  Although we are still in the planning stages, the dates of the visit will 

be from Friday March 22nd to Monday March 25th 2024 and the cost will be around £570.  We would like 

to assess interest levels before committing to the visit. The main details are below: 

• Coach travel to, from and around Ypres in Belgium 

• Full board (not including meals when travelling there and back) 

• Three-night stay in hotel 

• Visit to Bruges and Brussels 

• Canal cruise 

• Visit to a chocolate factory 

• Visit to a theme park 

• Visit to a musical instrument museum 

• Three concert performances 
 
Details about payment and places will be shared once the trip is confirmed.  Please note that this visit is 

only available to students who regularly attend one or more of our extra-curricular groups and there is an 

expectation that they would take part in concert performances with their group(s).  This will be a great 

experience for the students. 

At this stage we are asking for your son/daughter to express an interest in taking part.  If they are 

interested, please fill in this online form by Friday 19th May (use the QR code or link below). We can then 

assess demand and confirm whether or not to go ahead.  A deposit (amount tbc) will be required after the 

Spring Bank half term holidays.   

Please note that your response to this letter is not binding and, likewise, is not confirmation that your child 

will be granted a place.  We will be in touch if/when the visit is confirmed. 

Yours faithfully                                       

 

https://forms.office.com/e/YZK8ybWrVp 

Mr R Nimmo 

Head of Music 
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